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Dear all 

In this week’s digest: 

• An exciting opportunity awaits for Australian water quality modellers/researchers to visit 
China. Dr Jiping Jiang of Southern University of Science and Technology in China is proposing 
a special conference session in Tianjin in mid-May 2025. This session seeks to foster 
connections between the water quality modelling communities in China, Australia and New 
Zealand, with an open invitation to Australian and New Zealander water quality 
modellers/researchers. This session will run as part of a larger annual symposium on water 
quality modelling that is held in China, which typically draws around 10,000 attendees. If 
you're interested in attending this session and engaging with the Chinese water quality 
modelling community, please register your EOI with Danlu Guo (Danlu.guo@anu.edu.au) for 
further updates. 
 

If you would like something included in this digest, please email it to office@mssanz.org.au    
 
Kind regards, Karen 
 


